
We are advised that SB870 could be voted on today.  We are alarmed that our elected 
representatives would declare Oregon presidential votes null-and-void...what kind of 
government tells it’s people that the votes of other states are more important than the voters 
of their own state? 
  

Obviously any elected official who votes for such an absurd idea does not really care about the 
interests of voters in Oregon. 
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